LAKE CLARENDON STATE SCHOOL
P&C ASSOCIATION

Welcome to Lake Clarendon State School for 2020. The P&C Association hope you have a wonderful year and we look
forward to you becoming a part of our wonderful school community.

Upcoming Dates

Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on Monday 9" March at 6:30pm in the Library. All Executive positions are
open for election at this AGM. If you would like to nominate for a position, nominations forms are available from the
office or you can nominate on the night. Everyone is welcome to come along. Please enter via the teacher’s driveway and
park at the back.

Your P&C meets on the second Monday of every month and we would love for you to join us! If you don’t have time to
attend, keep an eye on our School Facebook page and School Round-up to find out what is happening.

Election Day Stall - Saturday 28™ March 2020

The School will be having a Bake/Cake Stall and a Vegetable Stall. We need your help and will be calling for donations of
baked goodies — sweet and savoury —to sell on the day. Or, if you or your family members have any vegetables you would
like to donate, that would be greatly appreciated. A flyer will come home closer to the date with more information
regarding this.

If you’re available to help on the day — even just for an hour — please contact Elissa on 0407 877 073.

The P&C will have other fundraiser events throughout the year. Easter Raffle tickets will be coming home in Week 8.
You DO NOT need to be a P&C member to help out.

Uniform Shop — Order & Pay from your phone

Uniform Shop is open Monday & Friday mornings 8:00am-8:30am and now has a payment option online. You can order
and pay for your uniforms from your phone. You will need to download the ‘Qkr’ App on your android phone, iPhone or
iPad. You can order the item before the Uniform Shop opens at 8:00am and your child can collect for you if this is more
convenient. Please note, Qkr will be our preferred method of payment.

Seniors Shirts will arrive at the end of this month and Year 6 parents will be advised of this.
Tuckshop
Tuckshop will commence on the 19t March which is Week 8. Tuckshop will be on a Thursday at First break.

You will be able to use the App ‘Qkr’ to order your child’s Tuckshop. This is our preferred method of payment. The
tuckshop will offer a Meal Deal each week i.e. a snack, main meal & drink and this will be advertised to you prior. It will
change every week. The Tuckshop will have over the counter snacks for sale as well. More information to come on this.

Volunteer/Support

We appreciate that everyone has busy schedules and not all parents and carers can donate their time, however there are
lots of other ways that you can do your part in helping us achieve our fundraising goals this year. Donating items that may
suit you i.e. prizes for raffles, craft items for Mother’s & Father’s Day stalls, soft drinks/water for events would be greatly
appreciated. Similarly, if you have a unique talent, skill, or access to a resource that you would like to share/give and
believe it will benefit our community, please reach out to the P&C. Every dollar raised goes back into enhancing every Lake
Clarendon student’s education.

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding your time at The Lake, please contact Emma Saal, Linda Lyons, Terri
Kugel or Elissa Maguire. Alternatively, our friendly office staff Judy and Rhonda will point you in the right direction.

Thank you, Lake Clarendon State School P&C
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